

King Edward VI Aston School

Frederick Road, Aston, Birmingham B6 6DJ Headmaster: C.Parker M.Hist., MBA, NPQH

School Telephone: 0121-327-1130 School Fax: 0121-328-7020 Sports College Telephone and Fax: 0121 327 6434 Staff Room Fax 0121 322 8841

> E.Mail: enquiry@keaston.bham.sch.uk Website: www.keaston.bham.sch.uk

> > 12 April 2016

Dear Parents,

I would like to invite you to our 2016

Evening of Light Music and Jazz

Thursday 28th April - 7.15pm

in the School Hall.

A concert of musical entertainment featuring the Big Band, Concert Band, String Orchestra and more, with refreshments available throughout the evening.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Parrans-Smith

Mrs Parrans-Smith

REPLY SLIP – Please put your request and cheque in an envelope marked with your son's name and form in the pupil post box in Student Services.

"Jazz and Light Music" – Thursday 28th April at 7.15pm

Name:

Son's Form:

I would like to reserve the following tickets		
	Quantity	Cost
£3 adults		
£1.50 concessions		
	Total	£

(Please make cheques payable to King Edward VI Aston School)

A Grammar School for Boys since 1883









